

**Hollywood Park Neighborhood Association
Board of Directors Meeting
Monday, September 11, 2017
7:04-8:35 PM, Centennial United Methodist Church
Minutes compiled by Hilary Moise**

Meeting called to order: 7:04 pm by President Dylan Seidner

Attendance: Dylan Seidner (DS), Hilary Moise (HM), Megan Lane (ML), Cassandra Shahani (CS), Victor Vasquez (VV)

Guests: Suzie Vang (City of Sacramento Neighborhood Services – neighborhood resources coordinator)

Suzie Vang from City of Sacramento

She brought flyers for City of Sacramento Veterans Day Parade November 11.

Cannabis Community Workshops:

- Will be a Q&A portion for neighbors
- Sept 20 6:00-7:30pm
- Second date added: Oct 25, time TBD, but probably 5:30/6:00. Location TBD. Suzie will get us details and flyers when available.

August Minutes: Not voted on because of lack of quorum

Ice Cream Social Wrap Up

- 11 new memberships
- Good attendance – about 100
- Perhaps move up movie start time – so younger kids can participate
- Member/non member price: a helpful way to talk to people about joining HPNA

HPNA Board Meeting

- We will move time to 6:30, same day - Monday

October 7 Mega Yard Sale

- Karla will run it
- DS suggested asking participants if they are members, and if not getting signed up because it is an HPNA event.

September General Meeting

- Talk about upcoming Cannabis Meeting October 25
- Who will run it? Nilan?
- Guests
 - Patrick Kennedy
 - Torin – Sac Tree Foundation
 - Nathan Ulsh – Monterey Trail District
 - Eric P. – Sac traffic services division, stop signs questions, speeding cars
- Set up – HM, VV
- Clean up - CS
- Raffle prizes – DS will email me Capitol City Pawn contact info
- Membership/check in streamlining: make a roster that's sorted by current members, for self sign-in

DS Met with District 5 Reps

- Discussed making neighborhood more walkable and bike-able – especially commercial areas, cross walks, etc
- Asked HPNA for goals for 2018 – we will get back to them after more discussion

Discussed Membership Card/Welcome Packet Ideas

- Part of a welcome package for new members
- List of discounts at neighborhood businesses
- Send a packet of flyers to new members?
- ML and VV will work on a packet
- HM will work on membership discount card

DS mentioned getting HPNA stationery for thank you cards

- New logo with neighborhood sign?
- I will email Eric about whether Casey Marshall will make us a logo file

DS talked to Fountainhead about planning a Board “office hours” there. Fountainhead was open to the idea. Details TBD.

- Meeting adjourned at 8:35.